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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 

Bike ability will be taking place on 

the following dates: 

5CD: Monday 2nd October 

5PS: Thursday 5th October 

5CC: Friday 6th October 

If your child is going to be doing the 

course with another class, your 

child’s class teacher will let them 

know which sessions they will be 

attending. 

Please ensure your child has their 

bike and helmet on the day of their 

designated sessions or they will be 

unable to take part. 

 

Tag Rugby Tournament at     

William Hulme Grammar School 

Monday 2nd October 3:45pm-

5:30pm 

For those children involved in this, 

please bring your PE kits and we will 

meet you at the tournament! 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily! 

This week’s spellings: 

 

This week we will be focusing on words with silent 
letters again. Class teachers will give the  
children a copy of these spellings to learn for the 
test next week. 

 

We recommend saying the silent letter when you 
say the word. This helps us remember how to spell 
the word (...and it’s hilarious!) 

In English we are learning… 

“Toro! Toro!” by Michael Morpurgo 

We will look at how Morpurgo uses a dash for parenthesis 

and how characters are built through his use of language. 

We will then apply this to our own writing. 

In maths we are learning… 

Roman numerals, addition and subtraction! 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
 

This half term we are learning all about Spain! We would love you to design    
something creative for our classroom displays. This is the final week for this    
homework, so please bring your creations into class! 

English & Maths 


